
April is the Month of the Military 

Child and during this month, Hunt 

Military Communities celebrates the 

youngest members of our communi-

ties. Military children,  often make 

some of the most significant sacrific-

es moving from state to state, school 

to school, and having parents de-

ployed for long periods of time. We 

are proud to acknowledge and sup-

port the tremendous strength and 

resiliency of our military children, 

along with the  sacrifices. This year, 

for the third time, we are hosting our 

Hunt Little Heroes program. Encour-

age your children to share stories of 

how they have been a hero and positive influence in their commu-

nity.  Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, or a video 

telling their “Hero Story.” All applicants will receive a complimen-

tary Hunt Little Heroes cape, mask  and challenge coin. Three win-

ners will receive cash prizes and matching donations to the charity 

of their choice. For more information please visit https://

www.huntheroesfoundaiton.org.com. From all of us here at HMC, 

thank you for your service and sacrifice. 
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